
 

 

 
19th August 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are now able to confirm that the results for GCSE and BTEC will be sent to pupils 
as planned tomorrow.  Pupils will receive their result by their school email after 
8.00am and this will be followed with a ‘hard copy’ of the results in the post to the 
address we have on the school’s system. 
 
The results pupils are receiving are the highest grade of either the Centre Assessed 
Grade (CAG) or the moderated grade of the exam board.  No pupil grades have been 
lowered. 
 
We have been informed that the final result for the Cambridge National in PE will 
not be available until Tuesday, 25th September and therefore the grade these pupils 
will receive is the CAG.  We will send the final grade for this course via email when 
we receive them. 
 
We have raised a query with some of the BTEC grades in some subjects and we have 
now been told that these will be reviewed by Tuesday, 25th September. I can only 
apologise for any further frustration this delay will cause to pupils and parents.  
Again, we will inform these pupils via email of the outcome of this enquiry. 
 
Finally, I want send every best wishes to all our Year 11 pupils.  I hope they are 
pleased with their grades, which they worked very hard to achieve and that their 
results allow them to continue successfully with the stage of their life.  As a year 
group, they have had to endure an incredibly challenging six months and missed so 
much of their final experience of school, which is a sadness to us all.  This included 
the traditional results day, but I hope they will be able to celebrate safely with 
family.  We, like you, can be very proud of the Class of 2020. 
 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
D Callaghan 
Headteacher 


